City of Haines Newsletter
December 2016
Welcome to your City’s newsletter. In an attempt for better communication, your Mayor, City Council and City employees would like to give updates and announcements for the benefit of the citizens. The newsletter is now posted on the City web site at: www.cityofhainesor.org.  
Haines Christmas 2016
Community Christmas Tree Lighting will take place in the Haines City Park 4:00 pm December 17th. Santa will be here 4:00 pm – 6:00 pm for pictures. There will be a small pit fire to stay warm, hot chocolate and cookies will be available. Hay rides will be given around town to view the local Christmas lights from the Haines Christmas Lighting Contest. 
Haines Christmas Lighting Contest
Be a part of the hometown Christmas Lighting Contest. Sign up at the Haines Sell-Rite before December 16th to enter the contest. Properties within the city limits will be judged on December 17th. The winners will be announced at the Community Tree Lighting. If you have any questions contact the Haines Sell-Rite at 541-856-3200.
Landfill Schedule
The Landfill is open the First and Third Saturdays of the month. The hours of operation are 9:00 am to 1:00 pm. The Landfill will be open December 3rd  and December 17th this month. Other closures are possible due to weather conditions so please check for updates at 541-856-3366 and press #2 for Landfill. 
Holiday Office Schedule
Monday December 26th and Monday January 2nd are legal holidays and the Haines City Hall will be closed. These dates are considered legal holidays because the actual holiday is on a Sunday. Post offices, banks and other government office will also be closed.
Election Proclamation 
The City Recorder of the City of Haines, Baker County, Oregon, hereby proclaims that at the general election held November 8, 2016 the following were elected to the open offices for the City of Haines:

Mayor – Two Year Term: Jim Brown
Council Members – Four Year Term: Lisa Whited, Connie Pound Lewis, Ken Bain
Dog License/ATV License
It is a requirement to have your dog(s) licensed with the City of Haines. If you have unlicensed dog(s) you are in violation of the City's Dog Ordinance and could be subject to a fine. Licenses can be purchased at City Hall, please bring proof of current rabies vaccination. 
In order to ride an ATV on City Streets it must be licensed with the City. Licenses can be purchased at City Hall for $5.00 and must be renewed annually. 
2017 Dog License/2017 ATV License
The 2016 Dog License and ATV License will expire December 31, 2016. The 2017 Dog License and ATV License will be available for purchase December 1, 2016.
Meeting Information
The next Council Meeting will be held Tuesday, December 20, 2016 at 6:00 pm.  Thank you for reading and until next time, enjoy living in Haines.

Mayor Jim Brown: 541-519-0334

Council President Dawn O'Grady: 541-856-3562

Councilor Katie Jones-Bedolla: 541-856-4054
Councilor Connie Pound-Lewis: 541-856-3347
Councilor Don Adcock: 541-403-0476

Councilor John Shurtleff: 541-519-5264
Councilor Lisa Whited: 541-856-3688

Public Works: 541-910-0708  
City Recorder Valerie Russell: 541-856-3366 
The City of Haines is an equal opportunity employer and complies with section 504 of the rehabilitation act of 1973 and the Americans with disabilities act.

